
 

HM Government of Gibraltar •  6 Convent Place  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20070071    f +350 20076396    e pressoffice@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

No: 182/2016 

Date:18th April  2016 

Chief Minister on Cadiz Visit 

The Chief Minister, The Hon Fabian Picardo, QC MP is paying an official visit to Cadiz 

tomorrow.  On arrival he will be met by the President of the Diputación de Cadiz, Doña 

Irene Garcia of the PSOE.  Mr Picardo and Mrs Garcia are expected to discuss matters of 

mutual interest and co-operation between the Cadiz Province and Gibraltar.  A joint press 

conference will take place after the meeting. 

 

During his stay in Cadiz, the Chief Minister will take the opportunity to pay a courtesy call 

on the Mayor of Cadiz, Don Jose Maria Gonzalez of the Podemos Party.  Mr Picardo will 

return to Gibraltar after lunch. 


